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Summary On 28-Mar-19, an elector asked the clerk “ to what extent the 
recommendations of Hoey Ainscough governance report have now been 
implemented.” 

Given that our clerk is employed part-time and has quite enough to do 
without answering questions that can be answered by a review of the 
minutes on the web site, I have taken it upon myself to draft an answer 
and to submit it to the Parish Council for approval. 

Recommendations That the attached appendix be approved and forwarded to the elector in 
answer to his inquiry. 

That the Chairman’s announcement concerning a signed statement from 
each Parish Councillor should be actioned. 

Given that the key officers at Cherwell who were involved in the Hoey 
Ainscough review have since left the Council, APC should ascertain where 
the responsibility lies in Cherwell now and renew contact with a view to 
reporting on progress as requested. 

Reasons for the Recommendation To respond to a question from an elector. 

Impact on Budget None 

Risks None 

Background The Hoey Ainscough report was commissioned and funded by Cherwell 
District Council and made a number of recommendations to the Parish 
Council. 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

None 

 


